Let’s Bee Thankful!
Huntington Thanksgiving Food Drive
Date: Saturday, November 23, by 10:00 am

What to do: place non-perishable food items in bags by your mailbox before noon
and we will pick it up and drop off at Metropolitan Ministries for their Thanksgiving
food distribution.

Hi everyone,

Our Huntington neighborhood will be holding a food drive Saturday, November 23
to support Metropolitan Ministries in their annual drive to provide Thanksgiving
food items to those in need and we would love your help to donate from our
Huntington Trail's community.

Here's the details:

What's needed: Place any type of Thanksgiving non-perishable non-expired and
unopened food items into a bag or box and place by your mailbox on Saturday,

November 23rd by 10:00 am.

Our neighborhood volunteers - The Renshaw family - will pick them up and drop
them off that same day at Metropolitan Ministries.

1. What we will do: We will combine all items and deliver to Metropolitan Ministries.
Right in time for the Thanksgiving holiday for those in need.

2. End result: YOU are helping to spread kindness and make a difference this
holiday season.

We are so thankful for our family, friends and neighbors and wishing you a blessed
Thanksgiving!

The Renshaw family- Bee the Light!
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